
Hello Patrick, 
 
Thank you for posting the meeting notes for the 1000 East Wash project. I wanted to 
reach out to the committee because I am an employee of the 60 person design firm that 
will occupy part of the retail space. I am over the moon about living so close to work and 
excited that my company will be part of this community. I want to express my excitement 
and support for this project as a home owner in this neighborhood as well as a future 
employee in the new building. If you have any need for my input I'm happy to give it and 
wanted to let you know that there are several owners and tenants in this neighborhood 
who will be working there with me. So exciting! 
 
All the best, 
 
Corin Frost 
731 East Gorham St. 
corinvincible@gmail.com 


